
 

 

Call for Directors 
2022/2023 

 
 
 
Do you want to be a part of an organization that is making a huge impact in the lives of vulnerable women 
and individuals who identify as a woman across Toronto?  Street Haven is a feminist non-for-profit 
organization that provides wrap-around services for highly vulnerable women in Toronto including shelter 
services, emergency hotel services, supportive housing, mental health and addictions support and treatment 
services and employment support services.  We have operated one of Canada’s first and oldest women’s 
shelter services and are proud of our rich history in providing housing, social care, health and training supports 
to Toronto’s marginalized women.  Annually, we serve approximately 1500 women, and we have supported 
tens of thousands of women in our nearly 60-year history.  
  
Street Haven is looking to recruit two board directors to help guide and shape the next strategic plan and to 
continue to support the governance of the evolution of the organization as we look to further expand the 
organization’s impact.  This is an exciting time for the organization, and we would welcome new board 
directors to be part of a highly engaged and passionate board. 
The board meets on a monthly basis, and we have three committees (Finance and Audit, Governance and 
Executive).  Board directors are expected to participate in at least one of the committees.   
  
We are welcoming candidates who are passionate about our mission and who may possess the following lived 
experiences: 

o Shelter services background experiences 
o Mental health and / or addictions experience 

We are also seeking the following knowledge and competencies: 
o Real Estate 
o Legal Services 
o Fundraising 
o Board experience, preferably in the not-for-profit 

If you are interested, please send a letter of interest along with a cv / resume 
to:  executivedirector@streethaven.com.  We thank all candidates in advance for their interest. Only those 
candidates that meet our qualifications will be contacted.  Deadline is Aug.3, 2022. 
 
Street Haven is committed to upholding the values of equity, diversity, and inclusion. We actively encourage 
applications from members of groups with historical and/or current barriers to equity to apply. 
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